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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Artistic Roller Sports Committee 
 

Monday 18th July 2022 
Stadium 2000, Blenheim 

6.00PM 
 
Reports 

We look forward to receiving a report on artistic activities in your club delivered by your 
delegate to those present at the AGM. Reports may be sent electronically to 
artistic.secretary@gmail.com prior to the meeting to assist in ease of dissemination after the 
AGM to all clubs.   

General Business 

We request that matters for General Business discussions be submitted in writing to the 
Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary by 5.00pm, 17 June 2022. 

Nomination of Committee Members 

A nomination form for the position of one (1) Committee Member and one (1) Coaches 
Representative has been sent to all clubs with this notice. 

The Committee Member Position that will be open for nomination in 2022 holds the NZAC 
Principal Manager portfolio. Any person nominating for this position will need to be 
comfortable fulfilling the mandate of this portfolio. 

The Coaches Representative position is a newly established, elected role with a three year 
term.  

The Job Description for both NZAC Principle Manager and Coaches Representative Roles will 
be sent to clubs with this notice.  

Nominations close with the Artistic Secretary at 5.00pm, 17 June 2022 

Club Delegate 

The Artistic Committee must be advised of your club’s voting delegate in writing (email to 
artistic.secretary@gmail.com) a minimum of ten (10) days prior to the scheduled date of the 
meeting (8 July 2022). 

Voting delegates must register at the site of the meeting before the commencement of the 
meeting in order to be eligible to vote. 


